
Deputation Update

We were blessed to have been in several churches this month. We thank the Lord for safe travels and great meetings. 
Two of the churches that we were in voted to take us on for support in the service! That puts us at about 80% of our 
support!


Preparations for the field

As we approach our departure date of January 25, 2022 there are many 
details that we need to work out. God blessed in a big way through our 
housing situation: We have been renting an apartment during deputation and 
the lease recently ended. To renew the lease for our last three months in the 
state the cost of rent was going to increase significantly. We did not feel that 
it would be wise to pay so much as we are working on saving for our setup 
fund. We started to look and ask around and within a few days God provided 
another place for us to live that has cheaper rent than we are paying now! 
God provides! 


Baby update!

Baby and mama are both healthy. We thank 
the Lord for the good reports that we have been receiving from checkups. We have 
scheduled a c-section for November 29, 2021. The scheduled c-section is due to some 
preexisting conditions. We have decided to name our daughter Talitha from Mark 5:41. 
Which says “And he took the damsel by the hand, and said unto her, Talitha cumi; 
which is, being interpreted, Damsel, I say unto thee, arise.”


Thank you so very much for your prayers and support for us as well as keeping in 
with touch us. All the glory to God!
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Praises

• New support!

• Provision for housing!

• Healthy baby and mama!


Prayer Request

• Remaining support to be raised 

• Provision as we prepare to leave

• Continued safe pregnancy 

Dear Pastors and Praying 
Friends, October 2021

Sending Church 

Vision Baptist Church 

Pastor Trenton Cornwell

Alpharetta, Georgia 


Mission Board

Vision Baptist Missions

P.O. Box 442 

Alpharetta, Georgia 30009


Justus, Courtney, Gideon and Baby Girl Mize | Contact: Justus.Mize085@gmail.com

Some of the men from a mission 
conference we were in. 

Gideon has been making 
friends everywhere we go!




